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ARL Brewster Honors Chatham Resident 
Connie Lacaillade Receives “Champion for Animals” Award 

 
The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) recently honored Chatham resident Connie 
Lacaillade during a donor event at the Lacaillade home in Chatham. 
 
The event highlighted ARL’s ongoing work on Cape Cod which includes pet adoption, 
spay/neuter initiatives, rabies clinics, law enforcement and field services efforts to help animals 
in need and to combat animal abuse and neglect. ARL has been serving Cape Cod since 1921. 
 
The evening was capped with recognizing the event host. Connie received ARL’s “Champion for 
Animals” award, which is given annually to a person who goes above and beyond to make 
meaningful impacts for animals in need. Recent recipients of the award include Eastham resident 
Katrina Boucher, and Massachusetts State Senator Mark Montigny. 
 
In 2018, Connie and her husband Peter generously funded the purchase of ARL’s Transport 
Waggin’, a vehicle linking ARL’s Boston, Brewster and Dedham shelters together and also 
serves municipalities throughout Massachusetts and animal owners in our surrounding 
communities. 
 
Connie and Peter have been ARL supporters for a number of years and are passionate in ARL’s 
mission to be an unwavering champion for animals in need, keeping them safe and healthy in 
habitats and homes. 
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PHOTOS ATTACHED: Connie Lacaillade wit award and her dog Charlie; ARL Board 
Chair Walter Kenyon, Connie and Peter Lacaillade 
 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 
The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2018, ARL served 17,000 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. We receive no government grants or public 
funding and rely solely on the generosity of individuals to support programs and services that help animals in need.  
For more information please visit us online at www.arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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